
Thank you for your support in 2014!     We couldn’t have done it without you! 

                                   

          2014 Kindergarten Class        2014 Primary School Students 

       Held in the open air at the village school              Attending an assembly 

                               

Sponsored Student’s 1st day in High School               2014 Sponsored Student’s College Graduation  

          

Sponsored Student’s 10th Birthday      Students enjoy clean water for the first time at our school’s new well. 



2014 was a great year at Africana Children’s Education Fund Inc. 
You can help us to make 2015 an even more productive year! 

 

As the images indicate, we have assisted many children with their educational needs.  We truly appreciate 
your support.  We have enrolled more orphans and poor students who are equally deserving of our help, love 
and support.  Becoming an orphan should never become the end of a life…..but rather a new beginning.  With 
your ongoing support we can provide the hope and strength to assist these children with their transition from 
hopelessness to self-sustaining, contributing human beings. 

In 2014, we completed the construction of the very first deep water well at our school.  This well provides safe 
drinking water and access to sanitation to our students and staff. 

We believe that quality education is mission critical for the elimination of poverty and hopelessness.  

To this end, we have provided tuition and education assistance for six students who are currently pursuing 
college degrees, and six students pursuing vocational training.  We celebrated one college graduation in 2014. 

Currently, we are sponsoring 569 kindergarten, primary and junior high school students, who are making 
steady progress towards a senior high school education.  The difference you make via your contributions will 
be measured in generations of positive change for our world and its people. You can make a difference, one 
child at a time, with your support. 

Our immediate need this winter is to raise $25,500.00 to enable us to ship donated books, 
computers, clothing to our orphanage school, and to complete the construction of our first 
computer lab. 

As the holiday season approaches and thoughts of gifting come to mind, won’t you please consider making a 
contribution to our orphan educational assistance mission? 

You could be the person who provides a child’s very first time birthday or Christmas gift and textbooks.  

As we count our blessings and all that we have been given, it is time to for us to remember those less 
fortunate orphans and poor children struggling to get the education they desperately need to succeed in life.  
What you might consider as a small gift to a child, goes a long way in Africa to fulfill a child’s birthday or 
Christmas dreams or provide for school needs.  Please give freely from your heart.    

For additional information about how to sponsor an orphan child in school, or how to 

donate, please visit our website at:  www. childofafrica.org.  It is more blessed to give than 

to receive.  Thank you again for your support—it is deeply appreciated.  God bless you as you extend 

your love to His children in need.   Merry Christmas and happy New Year.  

"The greatest gift you can give a child is OPTIMISM; with it they will never quit, without it they 
will never begin."-Terry McManus. 

Africana Children’s Education Fund, Inc. 
8555 North Gower Ave. 

Kansas City, MO 64154-1274 
816.436.5953 

E-Mail: acefinc@kc.rr.com 


